

CKOHT Update

April 2021

VACCINE ROLLOUT EXPANDS ACROSS CK!

April saw significant expansion of the Vaccine rollout across Chatham-Kent. The Tilbury District Family Health team began administering vaccines on site on with great success! "It is so wonderful to be able to offer the vaccine to our patients right here at our health team. We have now started offering the Astra Zenca COVID-19 vaccine to our patients 40 years of age and older" said Executive Director, Kelly Griffiths.

Mobile vaccination clinics in April were very successful in Wheatley and Highgate providing over **600 residents** to become vaccinated in their own community.

Jessica Smith, Executive Director of St. Andrew's Residence & Chatham-Kent Hospice said "on the day of first vaccinations at St. Andrew's Residence, we celebrated with the theme "Feeling Lucky to be Vaccinated". Our residents shared what they are most looking forward to and here are some of their wishes:"









